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Exciting News!

Abstract
I have some great news—as it turns out, I won’t have to say good-bye completely to my job at the library this
fall! Meggan told me that they’d like to keep me on to work next year, if my schedule allows. I’ll get to work on
my Political Cartoons exhibit after all! I might also get to help out with Jim Agard’s work that’s going on the
second floor, and I’ll be here for all of the ALA exhibit preparations too. Meggan also said they were interested
in having me do some Public Relations stuff—my official title will be along the lines of “Exhibits and PR
Intern.” Pretty exciting! [excerpt]
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Library and Information Science | Museum Studies

Comments
The Interns at Gettysburg College’s Musselman Library captured their internship experiences since the spring
of 2011. Over time the blog has featured Fortenbaugh, Smith, and Holley interns. They shared updates on
semester long projects, responded to blogging prompts, and documented their individual intern experience.
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Exciting News! 

Thursday, July 29, 2012 

By: Emily Francisco ‘14 

 

Time just keeps flying by. I have one week left in my internship—can you believe it? After this week I’ll be going home 
for a bit of a break. Before I know it there will be new first-years invading the campus, and after that it will be time to 
start classes. 

I have some great news—as it turns out, I won’t have to say good-bye completely to my job at the library this fall! 
Meggan told me that they’d like to keep me on to work next year, if my schedule allows. I’ll get to work on my 
Political Cartoons exhibit after all! I might also get to help out with Jim Agard’s work that’s going on the second floor, 
and I’ll be here for all of the ALA exhibit preparations too. Meggan also said they were interested in having me do some 
Public Relations stuff—my official title will be along the lines of “Exhibits and PR Intern.” Pretty exciting! 

There’s so much to do here—it’s all coming down to this last week. The most exciting part of this past week was when I 
finalized the format for the Kunstler and Gallon wall text and printed it out. It was fun visualizing the wall space, and I 
loved the design aspect of the task. If I ever become a curator, the design aspect will probably be my favorite part, 
aside from the research. It’s the graphic designer in me. But hey, I’m putting those visual skills to good use! 

I finished mounting the text for Kunstler and Gallon on Friday, and hopefully I’ll get to install it tomorrow—my first 
complete exhibit! The Election exhibit will go up after that, followed by the Civil War Sheet Music. Speaking of which, I 
need to get working on the web content for those before we put them up… 

Keeping busy, keeping busy… 

 

^The mounted text for Kunstler and Gallon and the mounted Civil War Sheet Music reproductions. 
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